
Friends of Agua Caliente (FOAC), Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization dedicated 
to the preservation of Agua Caliente Park.  All contributions are tax deductible to the full 
extent of the law.  We appreciate your support.  A receipt will be returned for tax 
purposes.  See back for additional information.  Please make check payable to FOAC. 
 
 Contribution Amount  Print Name ___________________________________ 
 
$ ____________    Address _____________________________________ 
 
    City _____________   State _________ Zip _________ 
 
    
    FRIENDS OF AGUA CALIENTE 
    P.O. BOX 32005 
    TUCSON, AZ  85751-2005 
 
 
 
Over the years, the Friends of Agua Caliente (FOAC) have mobilized public support for 
the preservation of the historic buildings and has assisted Pima County with Heritage 
funding, paved paths, and rallied support for a bond issue used to restore the Ranch 
House and Caretaker’s cottage.  FOAC continues to work closely with Pima County to 
preserve and maintain the contemplative nature of the park for all residents.  Funds 
provided to FOAC are used to assist Pima County for Park improvements, FOAC 
operating funds to keep the Public informed on Agua Caliente Park plans and events, or 
as designated by the FOAC Board.  This is a great opportunity to put your tax deductible 
money to work in your Tucson community.  We appreciate your support.   
 
Agua Caliente Park has a long and interesting history.  In the 1400’s, Hohokam Indians 
used the spring for agriculture.  During the 1800’s, the U.S. Army established an 
encampment beside the natural springs.  Various owners operated Agua Caliente as a 
cattle ranch, hot springs resort, and fruit orchard.  In 1984, Pima County purchased the 
property to preserve this “Oasis in the Desert” for the Tucson community. 
 
FOAC Website for additional information:  www.geocities.com/fo_agua_caliente 
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